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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 30th November 2017.  

 

The Board decided to partly allow the appeal, generally in accordance with the 

inspector’s recommendation, and to direct the Building Control Authority as follows: 

 

• Amend Condition 2 and Condition 3  

• Remove Condition 4 

 

Reasons and Considerations: 

As per memorandum from ADP 
 
 

Revised Condition 2 
 
Condition 2 (a) and per BCA. Condition 2(b) as per Inspector’s recommendation. 
 
 
Revised Condition 3. 
As per Inspector’s recommendation 

 
 
 

Board Member  Date: 30th November 2017 

                             Conall Boland   

 


